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This Term… 
English 
We have one final week where we will complete our 
learning on Charlotte’s Web. We will be writing an advert 
to promote the Fair and a book review. 
Then we will have half a term where we will be learning 
about Myths and Legends. Looking specifically at 
Pandora’s Box and Medusa. We will be writing a letter of 
apology as well as describing the characters and 
finishing creating our own myth. 
 

Mathematics 
We will be continuing our learning of fractions. Looking 
at fractions of objects, shapes and numbers. We will 
also look at equivalent fractions and how to them. Then 
we will move on to decimals, 2d and 3d shapes and 
their properties. To finish the half term, we will look at 
finding the area of shapes. 

  

Science 
Our topic is States of Matter. We will be looking at solids, 
liquids and gases. How the particles differ in these. We 
will also be learning about the water cycle and how the 
process works. To finish the half term, we will be doing 
an evaporation investigation. 

History or Geography 
Our next geography topic is looking at the UK.  
We will look at what parts of the UK are like and where 
it is. We will be looking at the different countries and 
capital cities and the rivers. We will also look at how 
London has grown. 

Computing 
We will be creating Letters using 2Logo, using the repeat 
button and building procedures. Alongside this, we will be 
working on our computer basic skills using Microsoft 
Word, Touch Typing and using websites such as Crystal 
Maze and Guardians of Mathmatica. We will also be 
using the IPads to research facts and to practice our 
Times Tables on Times Tables Rockstars. 

 

P.E 
On Mondays we will be doing netball looking at the 
ways we pass the ball and shoot and building on our 
skills to play a match then when it is warmer and drier, 
moving on to Cricket. On Wednesdays we will be doing 
gymnastics. Each week we will focus on a different skill 
finally creating a routine. We will be learning different 
balances, rolls, inversions and jumps. 

Thought of the term… 

 
 

 

How I can help my 

child at home 
Mathematics 

• Practice the times tables 
each week. 

• Make sure you see any tests 
that they bring home in their 
bag so you can see any 
misconceptions. 

• Practice the non-negotiables, 
mentally doubling, halving, 
number bonds, telling the 
time. 

English 

• Practice the weekly spellings. 
• Practice the common 

exception words. 

Homework 
 

We are still going to be doing 
weekly Times Tables, the table 
is recorded in your child’s 
reading record.  
Your child will have Topic 
Homework linked to the UK this 
half term. 
They also have the termly 
Maths and English activities to 
complete if they would like. You 
will find another copy of these 
on the school website. 

 

Reading Recommendations  Year 3/4 

    
   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dates to Remember 
 

• 6th March: Parents Evening 

• 7th March: World Book Day 
• 15th March: Comic Relief 

• 19th March: Dr Bike 

 


